
 COLORADO GENERAL ASSEMBLY 
        EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 

Rep. Julie McCluskie, Chair 

Sen. Stephen Fenberg, Vice-chair 

Rep. Monica Duran 

Sen. Robert Rodriguez 

Rep. Rose Pugliese 

Sen. Paul Lundeen 
      

 
 
 

      STAFF 

Natalie Castle, Director 
 
 
 
 

 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

 

ROOM 029 STATE CAPITOL 

DENVER, COLORADO 80203-1784 

E-mail:  lcs.ga@coleg.gov 

303-866-3521     FAX:  303-866-3855 
 

 

February 13, 2024 

 

The Executive Committee of the Legislative Council authorizes Legislative Council Staff to spend 

up to $92,495 from the shared service agency account of the Legislative Department Cash Fund 

in FY 2023-24 to purchase and implement Google Workspace Enterprise Plus, as described in 

the attached memorandum. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Speaker Julie McCluskie, Chair 

 

 President Stephen Fenberg, Vice-chair 

 

 

Majority Leader Monica Duran   Majority Leader Robert Rodriguez 

 

 

Minority Leader Rose Pugliese  Minority Leader Paul Lundeen 
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